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9th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

‘Winter Olympics’ – Tuesday, 5th February 2019   1pm-3pm - Chiltern Hills Academy 
 

On Tuesday, 5th February 2019 Windmills have been invited to take part in a ‘Winter 
Olympics for Reception Children’ sporting event at Chiltern Hills (CHA).  A coach will pick 
the children up from school to take them to the festival, but we ask that children are 
collected from Chiltern Hills Academy at 3pm. Please advise us on the slip below who will 
be collecting your child.  The children will have lunch in school as normal before they go. 
 

Please ensure that your child has their PE/games kit in school on that day. 
 

If you would be interested in helping out on the day then please indicate below and I will 
subsequently contact you to let you know whether your offer of help will be needed on this 
occasion. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the office by Tuesday, 15th January 2019. 
 
Kinds regards 
 
Miss Trevathan 
Windmills 
 
 
……………………..………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

‘Winter Olympics’ – Tuesday, 5th February 2019   1pm-3pm - Chiltern Hills Academy 
 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………..…………………………  
 

 I give permission for my child to travel by coach to CHA on Tuesday, 5th February 2019 

 
My child will be collected at 3pm from CHA by:   ……………………………………………….  
 
Emergency Contact Number for Day:…………………………………………...……………… 
 

 I would like to attend the trip as a parent volunteer 
 

Name:……………………………………………………..Signed: …………………………..……   
 

 
Please complete and return to the office by Tuesday, 15th January 2019. 
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